September 16, 1971

he Very Reverend Houssig Bagdasian
St. Mary's Armenian Apestolic Church
417 1l4th Awenue

Irvington, New Jersey 07111

Dear Father Houssig:

We will do most pleased to make an officisl visit te the
parish of the St. Mary's Armenian Church of Irvingto:.,
Now Jersey, on the weekend of October 9th.

We would 1like to have » meeting organized for Saturday
evening with the Parish Council and sll church organizations
urtigip:ting. and to which all members of the parish will

e welcome,

We will celebrate the Divine Liturgy on Sunday morning,

and will join you in whatever social function you may plan
for that afternocon following the Badarak.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
‘rimate




